
 

 

 

New Product Announcement 
March 2020 

 

Take a glance at our close-to-OE high quality ignition coils launched from January 2019 ~ February 2020! 

 

For more product information and quotation, please visit our website at www.hpccoil.com and contact us 

at hipro@high-pro.com.tw 
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January & February 2020 

 
                                                                                                                

 

 

 


